
 
 

Effective June 24th, per Governor Kate Brown’s             
executive order, ​face coverings are required           
for indoor public spaces in Multnomah county. 
 

Everyone entering Pets on Broadway must wear a mask, face shield, or face 
covering that covers your nose and mouth ​for the entirety of their 
shopping trip​. Children under 12 years of age are not required to wear one. 
 

If you cannot or will not wear a 
mask you have two options: 
 

● Curbside order:​ we can take your 
order at the door, process payment, 
and bring your products out. 

● Online order:​ you can shop online at 
PetsOnBroadway.com and have your 
order delivered to your house. 

 
 
Thank you for helping keep everyone safe! 

   

We are committed to protecting the 
health and safety of our team 
members and our customers. 
We are also committed to following the 
Governor’s order as we and all other 
businesses are required to do. We have 
alternative options for shopping available 
to you: online ordering and curbside 
pickup. If you cannot or will not wear a 
mask we invite you to use one of these 
other options. Everything remains the 
same except for the location at which you 
receive your items. 


